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17 March 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Every student Year 7 to 10 has been issued with a home work package to be completed should your 
son/daughter be absent from school for any reason. In this package both online learning and hard copies 
are included. In order for students to access the student portal the log in is: deniliquinhs.sentral.com.au. 
 
It is important to note that Deniliquin High School is currently operational, all precautions have been 
taken to ensure best practice in responding to COVID-19. For further information follow the departments 
social channels and website for daily updates: https://education.nsw.gov.au/coronavirus 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Kym Orman 
Relieving Principal 
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